
Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 2:03 PM


To: Brian Ellrott; Naseem Alston


Subject: Baseline memo


Attachments: Yuba - Final draft Analysis of Baseline Issue 12-13-12 GCHQ Review (4).docx;


Separating the Environmental Baseline from the Proposed Action_2.docx


Brian and Naseem,


Attached in the Ruth Ann draft memo (it was not finalized) and another document that we developed to


communicate certain parts of the memo to externals.


Sorry this is taking me so long to get out to you but I am in Tiger team meetings.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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